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Law Enforcement Visits for Drug Detection Policy

1. Law enforcement agencies may make periodic visits to public schools to detect the presence
of illegal drugs.
2. The visits shall be conducted in a manner that is respectful of the privacy and dignity of
students and staff.
3. The visits shall be conducted in accordance with all applicable laws and regulations.
4. The school shall provide reasonable notice to students and staff of the visits, except in cases
where providing notice would defeat the purpose of the visit.
5. The school shall cooperate fully with law enforcement agencies during the visits.
6. The school shall document the visits in accordance with its policies and procedures.

This policy is designed to ensure that law enforcement agencies can detect the presence of
illegal drugs in public schools while respecting the privacy and dignity of students and staff.
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